
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 23, 2015 

 

TITLE: Addendum to Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

STUDENTS 
Two Amphitheater High School students from Wrestling, previously alternates who were just added to the 

team, request permission to attend the AZ/USA Wrestling Junior National Dual Tournament in Tulsa, 

Oklahoma, June 23-28, 2015.  Approximate cost of the travel is $800 and will be paid for by auxiliary funds 

and tax credit donations.  No school days will be missed. 

 

STAFF 
Kerry Marnell from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to attend the IB Language Training in 

Albuquerque, New Mexico, July 1-4, 2015.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,329 and will be paid for by 

federal funds designated for staff development.  No school days will be missed. 

 

Benjamin Briggs from Cross Middle School requests permission to attend the Project Lead the Way Training 

in Ogden, Utah, July 6-10, 2015.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,680 and will be paid for by federal 

funds designated for staff development.  No school days will be missed. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the May 5, 2015 Board meeting for Amelia Quinn from Canyon del Oro 

High School to attend the IB Math SL Internal Assessments Training in Albuquerque, New Mexico,            

June 28-July 1, 2015.  The dates have changed and are now June 22-25, 2015. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the March 10, 2015 Board meeting for Tassi Call, Laura Tanem, Breanna 

Kemp, Ethnee Taylor, Kathy Floyd, Amy Wilson, Joyce Daigle, and Jennifer Queiruga-Swingle (alternates are 

Phil Tilicki and Ellen Staab) from Amphitheater Middle School to attend the Advancement Via Individual 

Determination (AVID) Summer Institute in Sacramento, California, July 12-15, 2015.  Laura Tanem and 

Breanna Kemp are unable to attend.  Deborah Melde and Jennifer Letts will be going in their place. 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

140-15-100-2210-510-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-15-100-2210-510-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

140-15-100-2210-514-6360 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-15-100-2210-514-6582 Title II Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         
                                                            

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                            Date:  June 22, 2015      

 
 

______________________________ 
Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


